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To the Planning Inspectorate
 
I wish to object to the proposed Cleve Hill Solar Park:

1. This sort of development should be located on redundant or derelict industrial or
semi-industrial (brownfield) land, not on precious semi-wild marshland and wildlife
habitats.

2. Proposed economic benefits and environmental impacts analyses do not compare
similar development on brownfield land. 

3. Proposed mitigation of impacts does not address the basic premise that it is in the
wrong location. 

4. The scope of the development may have been somewhat reduced from its original
size, but it is still huge in scale and would blight, dominate and overpower the
landscape and local development.

5. The development would have a serious negative impact on the local fauna and flora,
particularly on birdlife, especially migrating species.

Please reject the Solar Park proposal completely.
 
Please would you acknowledge this objection; I am willing for it to be publicly displayed.
 
Regards
 
David Pollock
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